
The Arches Community Primary School  

Welcome to Year 4 



All about Year 4 
Our PE days are on Tuesday (outside) and Thursday (inside).   

 

For PE lessons, you will need:  

• A plain white or purple t shirt 

• Plain black shorts, joggers or leggings 

• Trainers 

• Arches hoody or plain hoody 

No large logos are permitted.  

On Monday, the class will be taught by Mrs Probert during the 

class teacher’s PPA time.  

Homework will be sent out on a Thursday and is expected to 

be returned by Tuesday. There is a homework club to support 

children every Monday after school until 16:10.  

Year 4 will not be receiving reading records this year. However, 

all children should be reading with parents as much as possi-

ble. If you are struggling to find books, or would like sugges-

tions on how to improve reading, please come and see a mem-

ber of the Y4 team. 

Children will be reading daily in class both independently and 

with an adult.  



The Year 4 team 

Mr Myers - Class Teacher 

Miss Plested - Teaching Assistant  

Miss Whelan - Teaching Assistant  

Mrs Probert - Science Teacher (Monday PM) 

 

Things to look forward to this term 

Monday 22nd September - School photographs  

Friday 26th September - Y4 class assembly 

Wednesday 1st October - Parent meeting on Neurodiversity in the hall   

Wednesday 15th October - Parent’s evening 1  

Thursday 16th October -  Parent meeting on cyber safety  

Friday 17th October - PTA movie night 1 

Monday 20th October - Nasal flu vaccinations  

Wednesday 22nd October - Dress up as your future career day / Parent’s 
evening 2 

Tuesday 11th November - Remembrance Day 

Friday 14th November - Children in need day / PTA movie night 2 

Wednesday 19th November - Parent meeting on sleep hygiene  

Friday 28th November Y4 class assembly / PTA movie night 3 

Thursday 11th December - Christmas Jumper Day   

Friday 19th December - Panto trip Y1-6 



This term we will be learning: 

In English, our texts are The Whale and Leaf and we will 

be writing a setting narrative and a newspaper report.  

In grammar, we will be focusing on: 

-  Suffixes ly, ous, ation, ing, ed, er, est and y. 

- Words ending in sure and ture. 

- Inverted commas and commas after fronted adverbials 

In maths, we will be focusing on: 

- Place value 

- Addition and Subtraction 

- Multiplication and Division 

In science, our topics are Living things and their habitat 

and States of matter.  

In computing, we have an external company coming into 

school to teach the children.   

In RE, we will be learning about Judaism.  

In geography, we will be learning Rainforests and Energy 

and environment. 

In French, we will be learning Colours, Numbers and Ani-

mals. 


